
MFA for I-Site 
Multi-Factor Authentication (MFA) was established on I-Site in July 2025 to oƯer more 
protection to the Health Fund website, I-Site. 

Initially, members will be prompted to have a verification code emailed to 
the email the Health Fund has on file linked to I-Site. A text message code is 
available and can be established once in I-Site.  

 

Click “Send Email to …….”, then you will be prompted for a Security code which will be 
emailed. 

 

**Change Contact Method is only available if the Fund OƯice has both an 
Email and SMS phone on file for I-Site. To add a cell number for text 
messaging, please see To add a SMS Cell Number on Isite on page 3.** 



 

 

Enter the code provided and click on VERIFY. 

 

  



 

To add a SMS Cell Number on I-Site:  Establish a Cell Phone number to get the 

MFA code texted instead of emailed. 

Once logged into I-Site, click on “My Account” on the upper right.  

This is where you can update credentials, security question and password, and add a 
mobile phone number.  

 

 

Click on “Change” and the screen will adjust so a cell phone can be added. Click on the  
“Add Cell Phone” Button. 

 

Once the Cell phone is entered, a text message will be sent to verify the number. This text 
message is going to be what future text messages will look like if you select to receive your 
code via text.  



 

 

The verification code and the I-Site Password are required to make the change oƯicial. 
Once the setting is updated, the MFA code will be available by either email or text 
messaging.  



 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about Multi-Factor 
Authentication or the I-Site, please contact the Fund OƯice at 
(262) 549-9190. 


